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Voting by mail has made participating in the democratic process easier for all 

Oregonians. Since Election Day is not a national holiday, only those who have to 

privilege of taking time off from work those who don’t work can participate in in-

person voting. Also, people like my mother, who does not drive any longer, and 

needs to stay home to care for my father, cannot vote in person without the help of 

another person.  


